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What is the purpose of the Superintendent's Leadership 
Team?

Dr. Stanley meets with students to gain the 
perspective we have to offer. Our goal is to 
improve South View for all learners. By 
amplifying the student voice, Dr. Stanley is not 
only getting great ideas but also building 
student leaders. 



Our focus for this school year  
celebrating, recognizing and 
learning about different cultures and 
traditions to create a sense of 
belonging for all students. 

Our focus for this school year:



What has the Superintendent’s Leadership Team 
accomplished this year?  

● Culture and belonging week at South View
● In advisory all students are decorating a flag that represents their culture and 

hanging it outside their doors. 
● Many different flex options throughout the week co-led by students: 

○ Henna
○ Hair braiding
○ Hip hop dance team
○ Ukrainian Eggs 
○ Learning about Japan, Korea and China
○ Jewish Heritage
○ Adrian teaches us about Nigeria!
○ Come explore Mexican culture through Adriana and Miley's 

experiences! They will share about music, food, and more!
○ French Songs
○ Somali Dancing



Schoolwide 
Cultural
Belonging Rally
Friday, May 17 



Spreading the Word 

❖ We spread the word of our work through 
advisory announcements.

❖ We meet with admin and share out ideas 
for them to help us spread it further. 

❖ We also send out our work through 
emails. 



Thank you for your 
continued support to 
student leadership 

programs/groups such as 
the Superintendent's 

Student Leadership Team. 


